
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: D.P. Murphy Inc Borden-Carleton Application
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:15:34 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:27 AM
Subject: FW: D.P. Murphy Inc Borden-Carleton Application

-----Original Message-----
From: Frank MacAulay [mailto:jfrankmacaulay@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 8:13 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: D.P. Murphy Inc Borden-Carleton Application

Greetings -

I just learned that this Murphy Corporation is applying to IRAC to get approval to build a Service Station in the
Borden-Carleton Community.

They have a right to apply, but it is unbelievable if they get approval.

I strongly object to this application:

        1.      This is a small community serving the areas around Borden-Carleton, and bridge traffic, employing local
workers.

        2.      There are 3 service stations in the community already.  There is likely another PEI community that would
welcome a service station - such as Crapaud, Victoria.

        3.      Murphy Inc. already has the Tim Horton franchise in one of the service stations (isn’t that enough for
them).

        4.      Someone (local workers) will loose if a 4th service station is open.

        5.      IRAC needs to look at the ‘whole’ community picture, when reviewing any application.

Thanks for considering this.

Frank and Gaelyne MacAulay
Chelton, PE
902-432-0277
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